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31/01/2020  13:48:202019/6018/L COMMNT Camden Town 

CAAC

Whilst the CAAC has no objections to what is being proposed we do have concern that the basement window 

framing at the cill may not provide adequate noise reduction and additional details should be provided to offer 

reassurance that this will not be the case. The siting of the Sonair units is sensitive and to be welcomed.
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